
FMAC Minutes 24 March, 2015 

Attendees: Eric Mandell, Robert Stark, Andrew Spatz, John Verni,Peggy Jackson, Leon Potok, Dan Sarnoff 

 

1) Dan to work on a target mailing re savings from CRS to affected flood vicitms 

2) Dan to follow up with the County on the progress of the Anita Lane/Valley Place bridge 

3) No Storm drains on Washington St and Chestnut St. Can they be added? 

4) Andrew suggested doing a presentation to the community by the VOM/FMAC regarding flood 

issues. He will get the outline from the 2007 presentation. Suggested topics: What you can do to 

protect your property, storm gates, CRS info, prep for major storms, communication via 

neighborhood groups, TOD recommendations. 

5) It was brought up that there are too many e mails being sent out before each storm. The 

messages should be consolidated between the Village Manager, The Mayor and Dan Natchez as 

people are being bombarded before predicted storms. 

6) TOD update-Recommendation made by FMAC has been sent to the planning board. The original 

law has been amended. The intent is that flooding be either no worse than present or improved. 

The hearing is being continued.  There is an art. 78 challenging the validity of the law but this is 

not stopping the project. It has been recommended that a full generic EIS be done. Originally the 

aquifer may not have been taken into account. 

7) The next ACE conference call is in early April. Dan will advise the status at our next meeting. 

8) Dan to meet with Harrison and Scarsdale to share ideas for CRS in order to earn more points. 

 

 


